
Budget Meeting 

Nov 15, 2011 

 

                        Notice of Public Budget Hearing 

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, Nov. 15, 2011 at 7 p.m. 

at the Schley Town Hall, Lincoln County, a public hearing will be held on 

the proposed 2012 budget. 

Immediately following the hearing there will be a meeting to adopt the budget. 

  

Diana Petruzates, Town Clerk 

Remember to recycle    

 


